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	Comments


1) The change to 6.5.7 (2) should not be made.  That section addresses GR capability only.  The required power factor capability should not be relaxed from 0.95 to 0.98, even if the other elements of this PRR are adopted and the URL redefined.

2) We feel this PRR should not be adopted.  We feel that ERCOT (sometimes via the Transmission Operators) should have the flexibility to use GR capability up to the full 0.95 pf capability to support voltage, since pre-contingency voltage may be extremely important in some circumstances.  It would also be very difficult for ERCOT to continuously maintain the maximum amount of dynamic Reactive Reserves on the system.  It is more reasonable to expect them to maintain as much as practically possible in the context of the system voltage profile needed in an area under specific operating circumstances.
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